
February 2023 

 

Dear Pastor and Church, 

 

Greetings from our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ from Harvest Baptist Mission in Bulanao, Tabuk city, Kalinga. Please include us in 

your prayers. We are praying here that more souls will be saved and for the spiritual growth of the new believers. We are also 

praying for chairs, a guitar, fans, and songbooks for our new mission. 

 

It’s been a year that we have been paying a little amount of cash every month for our church lot. We are praying that we can finish 

our payments this year, if it is God’s will. Please continue to pray for our church building project. We have a temporary building 

that can be used for our gatherings. We are praying to put in electricity. Right now it is hard for our members to read during our 

prayer meetings. 

 

Thank you Harvest Baptist Church for your continued prayers and may God bless you. 

 

Yours in Christ,  

Pastor Jerome Tuppiyac, Jr. 


